
HELLO FIRST CABIN CLUB OWNERS 

  

It is our hope that you and yours are home safe, healthy and remain positive as we navigate 

through these challenging times. For those essential employees, we support you and appreciate 

your efforts!  Rest assured that Lake Havasu City and First Cabin Club will welcome you with 

open arms for a much needed vacation when this crisis is over!   

  

The Nautical Beachfront Resort closed the property on March 22, 2020.  The Resort is scheduled 

to open on May 21, 2020.   First Cabin Club also closed its building and office on March 22, 

2020 and intends to reopen on the May 21, 2020 with the Resort opening.   

 

While the office is closed, please be assured we are have kept maintenance and security in place 

and owner services are still available but working remotely.  We continue to accept reservation 

and deposit requests, maintenance fee payments and answer your questions. 

 

The most efficient way to contact Owner Services is by email, sherylb@firstcabinclub.com 

and/or lwatts@firstcabinclub.com.  You can also visit www.myaccountinfo.com to make your 

maintenance fee payment directly.  We are also checking voice mail regularly should you need to 

speak to us directly.   

  

We believe that EVERYONE will get through this together and come out the other side 

STRONGER & BETTER than EVER! 

  

  

BE WELL! 

   

Sheryl Baumeister 

Team member since 2006 

www.firstcabinclub.com 

1000 McCulloch Blvd N 

928.854.6015/866.322.9223 

928.854.6019 Fax 
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